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Dear Parents,  

 

Greetings from BPS Qatar!  

 

We are glad to announce the launch of our new Mobile App to enable you to access many 

features in the new School ERP System.  Henceforth you can monitor your children’s 

academic progress, attendance, circulars, fee status, report cards, event related information 

etc. instantly at a figure tap.  

  

We request you to download this new App on your mobile device and start experiencing its 

high-end features.  

 

Steps to Get Started: 

 

1. To download the app, search the name “BPS Doha” in google Play store or App store 

or you can use the link provided below for direct download. 

 
Android: https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.shriconnects.bpsd 

iOS: https://apps.apple.com/us/app/bps-doha/id6449352037 

2. After installing the app, provide your given ERP login details which is being used for 

the web portal (online fee payment).  

  
Please note, the login details of yours were emailed to their respective parent's (father & 
mother) mail accounts in the month of April 2023 titled as Parent Portal User Id and 
Password.  
  
You are requested to write to support@bpsdoha.com along with the admission number of 
your ward if you have not received the above-mentioned email. 
For any support /clarification related to this, you can contact us directly on +974 – 66218355 

(7:15 AM to 3:30 PM). 
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